
Baycrest Overlook Improvement Committee 
Meeting Notes  
November, 13, 2012 
Cowles Council Chambers 
 
Present: Emily Lochart (telephonic), Angie Newby, Monte Davis, Heather Beggs, Terry Thompson, Roger 
MacCampbell, Scott Bartlett, Laurie Daniel 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the progress of the Baycrest Hill Overlook Interpretive Plan. 
The following is a synopsis of the discussion: 

 Some things were repeated or elaborated on from previous meetings such as the number of 
benches to be recommended (currently there are nine), trash by the toilets, new types of toilets, 
and perhaps recommending more viewing scopes.  

 Decided that a standard-sized “Type D” interpretive panel is appropriate for the site due to its 
low-profile look and relatively easy maintenance.  

 Some additional funding provided by ADF&G will allow for one day of work for a landscape 
architect to draw an existing site plan and assist with putting recommendations on the site plan 
for the purposes of the Interpretive Plan.  

 
The following meeting scheduled for December 11, 2012 will discuss the following: 

 Number and placement of interpretive panels to recommend for the site 

 Type of interpretive art to be recommended to replace the wooden carving of Kachemak Bay 

 Number and type of services to recommend such as restrooms, benches, tables, and trash cans 
 

 
 
 


